Kimberly-Clark Australia

28" November 2012

Mr John Feil

Executive Director

National Competition Council
GPO Box 250

Melbourne VIC 3001

Dear Mr Feil
Application for Coverage of the South Eastern Pipeline System (SEPS)

Please find attached an application for coverage of the South Eastern Pipeline System — a natural gas
transmission pipeline owned and operated by Epic Energy.

We have attached two copies of the application — one version for the NCC which contains
confidential information and one version for public release which has the confidential information
redacted. We have highlighted the sections of the NCC version which show the redacted information
in the public version.

The application is self-explanatory but we do recognise that Epic Energy has advice on its website
regarding access to this pipeline system. Whist the prices quoted in the application are from
information provided by Epic and from our own knowledge, we note that Epic is making available
prices for access which are different to those included in our application.
The open access information provided by Epic is available at:

ttp: .epicenergy.com.au/media/docs/SEPS Key Commercial Terms.pdf

Attached is a cheque payable to the National Competition Council for $7,500 which is the fee for
making an application for coverage.

Should you have any questions or require more clarification regarding this application please contact
the undersigned. Once you have had the opportunity to review this application, | would like the
opportunity to discuss the application with you so that | can provide more information about our
reasons for making the application and to become clearer on the subsequent processes of your
review,

Yours sincerely

2L

Darren Williams
Operations Support Manager



